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NOTICE

The Chair of the Working Group presents his compliments to the permanent missions and hereby wishes to inform them that the next meeting of the Working Group will be held on Monday, August 8, 2005, at 2:30 p.m., in the José Gustavo Guerrero Room.

The permanent missions are reminded to come to this meeting with specific inputs on the topics they consider should be included on the agenda of the Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons, such as those elements required to combat trafficking, points which they consider should be taken into account in preparing a mechanism for integral cooperation among member states, and any other ideas they deem especially relevant.
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